

Educating, Equipping, & Empowering Citizens

School districts across the country are attempting to unilaterally push sensitive social issues on our school children in the classroom. Parents believe that they should have a say about when and what their children learn about these issues. Unfortunately, currently Chino Valley Unified School District's policy is not parent-friendly.

JOIN US IN SUPPORTING A PARENT-FRIENDLY POLICY IN CVUSD!

Date: Thursday, October 18th Time: 7pm

Location: 5130 Riverside Drive, Chino, CA 91710

A parent-friendly policy will be on the agenda for the Board to vote on at this meeting. It is **CRUCIAL** that parents and community members show up to make their voices heard in support of parental rights. Community involvement is the only way to implement a policy that supports parental rights, rather than policies that strip parents of rights and expose children to sensitive and controversial issues without their knowledge or consent.

Contact the School Board Members before October 18th and ask them to pass the "Parental Rights in Child's Education Policy" to make parents the primary decision-makers when it comes to sensitive topics and issues.

Sylvia Orozco: (909) 721-1361

Pamela Feix: (909) 306-8259

James Na: (909) 315-1344

Andrew Cruz: (909) 472-7863

Irene Hernandez-Blair: (909) 731-2597

www.CapitolResource.org